Sonoran Trails

Raising Funds & Hosting Events to Enrich Our Children's Education



STMS Hosting 📛 Coffee w/ Dr. Burdick Feb. 21, 2020 8:30 AM - 9:00 AM Conference RM 12

Thanks to your generosity, PTO's showing our STMS teacher & staff some appreciation with a "Mad Hatter Tea"



☐ March 6, 7:30am - 8:30 Conference RM 12 Attend & find out how you can get

involved on our PTO board next year.

Attention: 7th **Grade Families**



Attention: 8th Grade Families

(Graduating Class of 2024)

You have an opportunity to pre-order a one-of-a-kind t-shirt celebrating your future at Cactus Shadow High School. Pre-orders are being taken NOW, for only \$15.00. Page 2 of this newsletter has a t-shirt pre-order form (turn into STMS office), or order online at www.stingerfamilies.org today. Act fast, preorder now through February 29. NO extras will be available for after deadline.

SCIENCE FAIR





Bring the family for a fun evening of Science and Technology booths and exhibits. (Students MUST be accompanied by an adult.) Come and support all the research our students have been doing for this annual CCUSD Science Festival. Also, check out the hot air balloon display on our own STMS field, and visit exhibits from Phoenix Astronomical Society, Sierra Club, and many more. Don't forget to bring your appetite for Doughlicious - Wood Fired Pizza & Specialty Food Truck. STMS student's bring a pencil and stop in the gym for your "Science Passport". (Complete for extra credit in your science classes!)

Stinger Snack Shack - Volunteers Needed

We're desperately in need of volunteers for our Stinger Snack Shack. We're looking for daily volunteers, including early release days to run snack sales. Setup begins at 2:15pm (10:30am early release) and you'll stay approximately 30-45 minutes. Look on our PTO website www.stingerfamilies.org for a SignUp Genius. OR if you have questions, email Jacque Olmert at jolmert@hotmail.com.

Our Stinger PTO is looking for the next group of individuals for our Executive PTO Board for the 2020 - 2021 school year. Our children spend two short years here at Sonoran Trails Middle School and we need parent involvement and support today... we need YOU to get involved.

Questions? Email us at stmscommunications@gmail.com.

Cactus Shadows High School



Attention: 8th Grade Students

(Graduating Class of 2024)

Don't miss out on your ONLY opportunity to pre-order this one-of-a-kind, custom designed t-shirt for you... the future – graduating, class of 2024 from Cactus Shadows High School. (Parents, your 8th grade child will be completing CSHS 4 short years from now!) Show your family's CSHS pride and support for your child with a Class of 2024 t-shirt.

T-SHIRT PRE-ORDER FORM

Pre-Order Peadline: February 29, 2020

This is ONLY a pre-order item. No extras will be available for purchase.

Pre-ordered T-shirts will be delivered starting March 30

			T-Shirt Size (Unisex Only)	Qty.	Color Blue	White	Total
Return form & money to office OR order online	2024 Caclus Shadows High School	Supply Su	Adult Small				
			Adult Medium				
			Adult Large				
			Adult XL				
			Adult XXL				
			Total Qty.# of shirts X \$15.00 each = \$				\$
STMS Student Name (Both Firs	st & Last Name)						
4th Block Teacher Name							
Parent/Guardian Name							

Method of Payment □ Cash □ Check # _____ ** Make Checks Payable to Sonoran Trails PTO **

Mailing Address _____